Sierra Pacific High School Bulletin

Thursday, August 26, 2010

ASB Class Officer Elections

Students come to the stage area by the cafeteria during lunch today and tomorrow and cast your
ballot for your 2010 - 2011 freshman and sophomore class officers.

Dress Up Day

In Honor of National Golf Month the ASB has planned a dress up day for all students to participate in
tomorrow. Dress up like a golfer tomorrow and join in the “Putt’n Cap” activity tomorrow at lunch.

Girl’s Volleyball

This Saturday August 28 the girl’s frosh and JV volleyball teams will participate in a tournament in
Woodlake. The bus will leave at 7:15 a.m.

Boy’s Basketball

Anyong interested in playing boy’s basketball this year see Coach Petty in room 209.

GirP’s Soccer

There is a mandatory girl’s soccer meeting and sign up tomorrow Friday August 27 during lunch
in the PE classroom 403. Any girls who are interested in playing on the girl’s soccer team will need to

attend this meeting.

Saturday School

If you have been assigned Saturday School you must attend this Saturday August 28 from 8:00 a.m.
to 12:00 p.m. Report to room 207 and do not be late.




